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June 2019 
 
Dear applicant  
 

TA vacancy 
 
Thank you for your interest in the above post.  Please find enclosed an application pack 
including an application form, copy of the advert, job description and person 
specification, and information about the school. 
 
We actively encourage prospective applicants to come and visit the school.  To arrange 
a visit please contact the school office via email at office@stanfordjun.brighton-
hove.sch.uk or by telephone on 01273 565 570. 
 
Please submit your completed application via email to office@stanfordjun.brighton-
hove.sch.uk or by post to: 
 
School Office – Recruitment  
Stanford Junior School  
Stanford Road 
Brighton BN1 5PR. 
 
The closing date for this post is Friday 28th June 2019 and we look forward to receiving 
your application. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Audrey Watson  
School Business Manager  
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